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February 15, 2007

Mr. Elliott K. Klein
Klein Broadcast Engineering LLC
5529 East Sapphire Lane
Paradise Valley, AZ 85253-2525

Dear Mr. Klein:

This letter is to inform you that it is our opinion that, as proposed, with the use of our
Nicom Antenna Model BKG-1 P, the operation of station K288EX, FCC File Number
BM~FT -2ooe112oAAP , will 1.lul vdU~~ 01 Jy dj~tortlon to tne radiatea pattern of existing
3tation K200AL, roc Fil~ NUIIIU~1 BLFT-ZOOO 1201AMl., also using our model BKG-
1 p antenna. This opinion i~ h~l".~n nn thr'. f~t"':t th~t th~ ~~i~tin9 antonna of ~t~tion
K260AL is spaced considerably more than two wavelengths distance from the
proposed antenna for station K288EX.
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Senior Engineer
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